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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that you are all well, staying safe and managing to find some positives in these uncertain 

times. We miss you all and look forward to seeing you again and resuming normality when it is safe 

to do so. It is certainly very strange to not be together during Holy Week and to not be able to 

worship as a community this Easter but please remember that many Masses are now filmed so that 

you can watch them at home. Links to live streams can be found on our school website.  

 

At the point of school closure, each child was given a pack to support home learning which we hope 

you found useful in those early days. Since then, class teachers have been busily setting up Google 

Classroom, an excellent resource to which classes 1-9 will all have access by April 20th 2020. In 

addition to this, our school website has been updated daily with a wealth of useful educational and 

spiritual resources so please remember to check back regularly and see what has been added.  

 

As you know, school would have closed at 3:15pm on Thursday 9th April for the Easter holidays so 

no new work will be added to Google Classroom between the 10th and 19th April 2020. During this 

time, teachers will not be responding to emails or comments made on the Google Classroom site. 

There are plenty of educational resources available to you if you feel that your child/children 

would benefit from staying in some kind of routine over the Easter holidays but please consider 

accessing the Activity Passport on our school website (also handed out at the point of school 

closure) and/or engaging in some Easter crafts. We advise that children continue to exercise, read 

and practise some times tables/counting every day but this holiday, more than any other, is a time 

to rest and reflect, to slow down and count our blessings.  

 

 

May we take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very happy, holy and peaceful Easter.  

 

 

May God bless you and keep you all, 

 

 

Mrs Botham 

(Acting Assistant Head Teacher)  
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